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Hillcrest Primary School
5 LAWRENCE DRIVE
DEVONPORT 7310 TASMANIA

Telephone: (03) 6424 5211

'i Launching into Learning - Hillcrest Primary School

For more information about any of these

programs please contact our Launching into

Learning Coordinator:
Jess Bellchambers

E-mail:

jess.bellchambers@education.tas.gov.au

Ph. 6424 521 |
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Nature Play

WHERE: NEXT TO THE NEW
EARLY CHIDHOOD PLAYGROUND

WHEN: TUESDAY
1.30pm — 2.30pm

Come experience learning through play,

natural resources, exploration and inquiry.

These sessions are run outdoors,

with a strong focus on nature and caring

for our environment.

Please dress children in clothes that
can get dirty!
Please note: some weeks this session may

be run in a different location. Keep an eye

out on Facebook for updates.

Pre-Kinder

WHERE: LAUNCHING INTO

LEARNING ROOM
(NEXT TO THE KINDER ROOM)

WHEN: WEDNESDAY
1.30pm — 2.30pm

Running all year, this session is exclusively
for children who will be starting
kindergarten in 2022, providing

opportunities to feel safe in a school
setting, get to know our school
community and develop friendships.

Children will have a taste of all the exciting

experiences and routines on offer in

Kindergarten.

If you have any questions regarding Pre-
Kinder please contact Jess Bellchambers,
Carol Miller or the Hillcrest Office staff.

[Let’s Explore

WHERE: LAUNCHING INTO LEARNING
ROOM

WHEN: FRIDAY

9am—I lam

This play session is open to all families with
children between 0 and 4 years of age. These
sessions encourage learning through play and

inquiry. Children are provided with a rich
variety of play experiences, both inside and

out.

The Let’s Explore session is a great
opportunity to connect with other families

and provides the setting for positive social

interactions for your child.

Please bring a piece of fruit to share at

morning tea.

Children must be accompanied by an adult for all Launching into Learning sessions.



